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The recent wet weather may lead to communities asking about their flood risk. 
 
Communities may be interested in holding a workshop to enable any towns 
and parishes within your area the opportunity to sit down and work through 
drafting up a flood plan for their community along with a colleague from the 
Environment Agency.  Drawing up a flood plan can be daunting for a parish on 
its own but doing this with other like-minded parishes will help.  
 
Communities can find out if they are at risk of flooding through the attached 
environment agency link: https://www.gov.uk/check-flood-risk  
 
We would be looking to do this from January 2020. The best days to arrange 
these are Tuesdays & Wednesday – am/pm and evenings. 
 
For more information please contact Renate Malton, Flood Resilience Officer 
renate.malton@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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